
MEMORANDUZ,f

TO: Dr. Seymour C. Hyman, President
FROM: Tim Fanning, Assistant Vice President for Administration

DATE: December 11, 1978
UBJECT: Hobart Manor Restoration
I have con act~d C ajg Pulla : Department of Enviror"'lent'"Protection,
Historic Pres~rvation, regarding the application submitted for funding
of Hobart Manor restoration. v~.Pullan informed me that recent regu-
lations have been enacted, by the Federal Government, which prohibit
the obligation of funds for restoration or renovation of state-owned
or public facilities unless they are utilized for cultural purposes
(library, museum, etc.).
Mr. Pullan advised me that we would be receiving a written response by
January.
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